Kelli Trapp

From: Michael David

Sent: Saturday, June 10, 2023 7:42 PM

To: Kelli Trapp; Brian Christiansen; Holly Cole; Jade Riley; Jamie Shaw; Morgan Landers;
Seth Martin; Trent Donat; Wes Whitesell

Cc: Lisa Enourato

Subject: Re: KTA Agenda Items for 6/15 meeting

Attachments: IMG_2548.mov; Image.jpeg; Image.jpeg

| would like to talk about remaving one parking spot on Sun Valley Road at Leadville in front of Country Cousin.

This is the crosswalk where the car vs pedestrians serious injury crash occurred last summer (or the summer before). When a car
is parked in the spot closest to the intersection (see attached photo & video), pedestrians crossing SV Road from north to south,
are obstructed from view by drivers and pedestrians are forced to walk into the crosswalk to see if cars are approaching. A
dangerous situation all the time, but matters made much worse when the sun is close to setting behind Baldy (which was the
conditions when the previous mentioned crash occurred).

Michael
Michael David

Ketchum City Council
208-450-9178



Request from Councilmember Michael David to remove one parking space in front of Country Cousins on Sun Valley Road




